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Comments Received :

Please find the attached comments from the American Dental Association regarding the FDA's proposal to conduct a

quantitative study on front of package labeling on packaged foods. We offer these comments in response to the agency’s
Federal Register notice of June 15, 2023 (88 FR 39257).



